
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Meeting Minutes 
July 15, 2017 

 
 
The meeting was called to order at 8:56 AM by Club President, Nick Breckenfeld. 
 
Members present:  Fred-K0FJW,    Bryce-KE0FJI, Monty-NR0A, Mark-WD9FYU, Terry-
W0TDL, Sue-KD0JE and Nick-KB0GMQ. 
 
Minutes from last meeting were read. Minutes approved as read by acclimation. 
 
Treasurer’s report was read.  Treasurer’s report approved as read by acclimation. 
 
Old Business: 
 
Report was given on Field Day by all who attended. Food, fellowship and radio were had 
by all.  Terry and Shane were complimented on the new lift design for the tower trailer.  
 
The hamfest was discussed.  Fred has sent out E-mail follow up requests to Radio City 
and WB0W. Flyers were handed out at the North Bend hamfest and attendees expressed 
interest in coming to our Hamfest.  
 
Nick and Terry reported on their trip to Dayton and passed out some programs.  
 
New Business: 
 
Discussion was held on getting a bus to Dayton next year with other clubs in the region. 
No action was taken.  
 
 Fred passed around the WiresX interface device.  Still working on the switchover to that 
system for the repeater. It is hoped to have it switched over by September.  We do have 
a node number and are registered with the Fusion System.  
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A presentation was given by Monty on HF propagation. It was informative and many 
questions and comments were made.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 10:50 AM.  
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Fred Wiebelhaus, K0FJW 
Secretary/Treasurer 
 
 
 
 
 


